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Mai Vang

From: kim deprenger <kimdeprenger@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 27, 2025 10:09 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: CVS on Snelling and University

I would like to express my concern about the empty CVS on Snelling and University. It is prime real estate for the 
neighborhood, Please vote to demolish the building! If possible, please vote to heavily tax the owner because the 
taxes/penalty must be so cheap that it pays for the owner to hold on to it. 
Thank you for listening 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Deprenger 
1323 Minnehaha Avenue West 

 You don't often get email from kimdeprenger@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important   


